
 

 

 

 

 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I've just read about the current proposal to increase water exports from the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, and 
Merced Rivers.  I am writing to you today to ask you to please reconsider this action.  I believe 
protecting wildlife is important but this should be a secondary consideration when it affects real jobs 
and real people.  And all of this is proposed when there is no solid scientific evidence to show how this 
action would benefit the state.  Please reconsider your plan and keep the water in the valley 
communities. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
-Tim Niblett 
 
-- 
-- 
 From the Desk of Timothy J. Niblett 
MA/PhD Candidate, UCSB Geography 
Ellison Hall 5716 
(805) 769-8466 
tniblett@geog.ucsb.edu 
tniblett@gmail.com 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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